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Dear Students  

 

India is trying its best to contain the corona virus and prevent it from spreading. Thus, 

Sanskriti School would like to request all of you to make every possible effort to step back 

from anything that brings you in physical contact with others. Many of you I’m sure would 

have planned to go out with friends and celebrate the end of term. However in the present 

circumstances do refrain from meeting in public spaces and discourage family and friends 

from doing the same. This is the time when we can put to use the education, knowledge and 

values imbibed in school and at home.  

 

Every adversity comes with an opportunity. Use this time to do things you really enjoy but 

are not able to indulge in during regular school. Read as many books as you can and stay 

abreast with what is happening in the world. Exercise regularly and go for walks but away 

from crowded parks. Join online courses on anything that might interest you and share these 

with your class mates and teachers. We are keen to know how you are spending your time.  

 

School has started online classes for students of Classes X and XII and may move to the 

same for other classes as well. The online classes are being conducted so that your 

academic progress isn't impacted. If you do not take these classes seriously, you will lose 

out on important learning, which may or may not be repeated. Make the most of these 

classes. Do not allow anyone to disrupt these classes or join them if they aren't a part of the 

same. If you get to know of anyone indulging in the same, do bring it to your knowledge of 

your class teacher or in charge.  

We are certain that you will do what's expected of you and extend your cooperation to your 

teachers as well as peers.  

 

Principal 


